
 
 
Memorandum 
 
To:  Kaity McNeill, Assistant Vice President for Regulatory Affairs 
 
From:  Daniel Harrison, Vice President for Academic Affairs and Regulatory Affairs 
 
Date:  
 
Subject:   Suspension of Religious Exemption 
 
In accordance with the Policy of the Board of Governors of the University of North Carolina with Respect 
to Exemption from Licensure under NCGS 116-15 of Religious Education (400.4.2), staff shall make 
annual inquiry of institutions conferred exemption from licensure with respect to religious 
education to ascertain the continuation of those bases upon which there was conferred exemption 
from licensure (§VII). The institutions listed below did not to respond to the 2023-2024 annual 
inquiry, thereby failing the obligations attendant to exemption under this policy (§IX). As such, 
the exemption of these institutions shall be suspended until a satisfactory response to the 2023-
2024 annual inquiry has been received.  
 
 

America Logos University 
Charlotte Christian College and Theological Seminary 
CreatEd Institute 
Emmaus Corp Embassy International University 
FulGospel Bible College 
Kingdom Builder’s School of Theology 
Mt. Calvary University 
Ordinary People Inc. School of Prophets   
Replenishing Water of Life Ministry   
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